
 

 
 

Station Street Rebuild 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council will begin $745,473 of reconstruction works on Station Street, 
Korumburra in mid-January 2016. The works will take place between 22 Station Street and the 
Korumburra Warragul Road intersection.  
 
The project is part of Council’s 2015/16 Capital Works Program and will include reconstruction 
of the road pavement; construction of kerb and channel, installation of underground stormwater 
drainage and footpaths. 
 
Traffic delays are expected between Korumburra Warragul Road and Flinders Street from 11 
January to 19 February. This section of Station Street will be closed at times to through traffic 
while a section of pavement is constructed outside Burra Foods. A detour will be available to 
residents via Bridge Street. 
 
Minor delays will be experienced between Flinders Street and the work site from the 19 
February until the project is completed; with the expected completion before May 2016. 
  
Council’s Assets Technical Officer Jesse Joyce said that it was vital Station Street received the 
reconstruction works. 
 
“It is Council’s intention to provide assets and infrastructure that will be of best value and use to 
the community. 
 
“We thank our residents for their patience during these expected works,” said Mr Joyce. ”Once 
completed Station Street will be more user friendly and safe for all to use.”  
 
Council is also asking for expressions of interest from the public in regards to receiving clean fill 
that will be removed from the subgrade of the road. Interested individuals can contact Council’s 
Depot on 5662 9100 for more information. 
 
The reconstruction at Station Street is one project in Council’s suite of $17.8M in capital works 
projects in the 2015/16 financial year. For information about other projects visit Council’s 
website: 
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/info/20081/current_infrastructure_projects/169/capital_an
d_major_works_projects  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953   

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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